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INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY 
 

TO : All lnsurance/Reinsurance Companies, lnsurance and 
Reinsurance Brokers, Mutual Benefit Associations, Trusts for 
Charitable Uses, Pre-Need Companies, Health Maintenance 
Organizations and other lnsurance Commission Regulated 
Entities and All IC Personnel 

 
SUBJECT : Work Suspension at the Insurance Commission Head Office 

 

 

In view of the continuous rainfall caused by the Southwest Monsoon enhanced by 
Typhoon “Carina”, and as announced by the Office of Executive Secretary through the 
Presidential Communications Office, work at the Insurance Commission (IC) Head 
Office in Manila is hereby suspended tomorrow, July 25, 2024. 

 

Those who have already confirmed their appointments with the Insurance Commission 
Appointment Reservation System (ICare) through 
https://web.insurance.gov.ph/icare/login, but are affected by said work suspension, 
are advised to request another schedule. 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 

 

Officer-in-Charge 
Management Support Services Group 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


